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PRESIDENT PAT HOWARD’S MESSAGE

Hi DSC members, thanks for another great year!  I hope to see you all at the banquet. The band is great and 
it's a good way to end our season. We have many fun events scheduled for the summer and early fall, come 
join us. Danbury ski club wants you! Thanks, ph factor

**********************************************************************************
Hello Everyone,
 
It's time for the annual elections.  Please attend our Annual Meeting, Thursday May 5 at 7:30 pm at Hatter’s 
Park in Danbury, to vote in-person.  

There are still a few vacancies, and nominations from the floor will be accepted. Please consider serving! 
 
Online voting ENDS Wednesday May 4. To vote online, your membership must e current, and you must log 
in.  If you cannot log in, please contact Ed membership@danburyski.com  or Charles 
capturemic@yahoo.com.

The 2016-17 Board and the award recipients will be announced at our Annual Dinner Dance, Fri. May 20th 
at The Amber Room/Colonnade in Danbury.

Please take a moment to complete the on-line survey about DSC trips.  The link is on the Home Page 
under Trips 2016-2017.

Thanks to Charles Rubano for this information. 
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DSC May 20th Dinner dance with The Michael Cleary band at the Amber room from 7pm-midnight.
What better way to spend a Friday night then with your old and new friends at our annual dinner dance with 
a live band and great food and dancing.

The deadline to attend has been moved up to Thurs., May 5th by the annual meeting at Hatter’s Park,so 
that we are not waiting until the last minute to meet with the Amber room with our meal choices.

Please mail your check to Kathy Ligos  at 50 New Street, Ridgefield, CT 06877 so she gets it BEFORE May 
5th and list your dinner choices on the check. 

If you want to stay overnight at a the Maron Hotel and  receive complimentary shuttle service to the event 
please contact the hotel and let them know you are with the Danbury Ski Club to get a special rate which 
includes continental breakfast in the morning.  Looking forward to seeing everyone at the event.

Mary O'Hara

**********************************************************************************
DSC's INTERNATIONAL DINNER

Join us on Thursday June 16th at Hatters Park at 7 p.m. Please bring a tray of appetizer, main course, or 
dessert, enough for 5 to 10 people. The dish can reflect your ethnic background, or it can simply be a 
favorite food of yours.
 
We are also asking for food items to be donated to the Danbury Women’s Center on behalf of the Danbury 
Ski Club as part of our community involvement. They need unopened packages of the following non-
perishable foods: coffee/sugar, individual snack packs, juice boxes & canned juices, macaroni & cheese, 
pasta & sauce, peanut butter/jelly, pudding/fruit snack cups, soups & stews, tuna fish/mayo.
 
Please let Joy Seri know in advance what you would like to bring. This event is always a lot of fun, with lots 
of good food and camaraderie. 
 
If you can help set up at 6:30 or clean up after 9 p.m., it would be greatly appreciated.
 
Please contact Joy at 203-798-2597 or joyseri@yahoo.com. You could also sign up through our DSC 
Facebook page, where a calendar event will be posted.

**********************************************************************************
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BASEBALL, BASEBALL!!

The days are getting warmer, and the grass is turning green. It's time to make plans for DSC's annual 
baseball outing. 

This year we will visit Yankee Stadium to watch the Bronx Bombers take on the Baltimore Orioles. The date 
is Saturday, August 27th. The cost is $60 per person, which includes bus transportation and the driver's tip. 

Seats are in the upper deck at first base, with an excellent view of the field. 

Going to a baseball game is a great family activity, so please tell your friends and family. They do not have
to be DSC members to attend. 

The bus departs from Danbury at 10 a.m., game time is 1 p.m. 

If you are interested, please contact Jim Seri at 203-798-2597 or jimseri@yahoo.com. Seats are limited, so 
please let me know soon. Thanks!

Jim Seri, DSC Baseball Trip Leader 2016

**********************************************************************************
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MAY 2016MAY 2016MAY 2016MAY 2016MAY 2016MAY 2016MAY 2016
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat
1 2 3 4 Deadline for 

On-Line 
voting!

5 Business 
Meeting 7:30 
pm Hatter’s 
Park

6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 Board of 
Director’s 
Meeting 7:30 
Hatter’s Park

20  DINNER 
DANCE 7:00 pm 
Amber Room 
Colonnade

21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28
29 30 Memorial 

Day



A CLUB FOR ALL SEASONS

DANBURY SKI CLUB
  P.O. Box 764    Danbury, CT   06813-0764

203-792-DSKI (3754)
Newsletter Edited by Susan Edelstein

DSC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President: Pat Howard

Vice President: Charles Rubano
Treasurer: Kathy Ligos

Immediate Past President: Greg O’Hara
Delegate At Large: Dave Zuraw

DSC OFFICERS
Recording Secretary: Michael Mannion, Michael-mannion@att.net 
Corresponding Secretary: Susan Edelstein, suzeedel@gmail.com 

AMBASSADOR
Janice Cohen

 CT SKI COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE
Joan Gall, Debbie Herrick, Mary O’Hara, Greg O’Hara, Dave         

Zuraw, Jim Seri (alternate rep)

WE INVITE EVERYONE TO COME TO THE MEETINGS AND GET THE LATEST UPDATES ON EVENTS AND 
ACTIVITIES HELD AT:

Hatters Park, Banquet Room
7 East Hayestown Road

Danbury, CT

From I-84 East: Exit 5. Straight to traffic light. Straight onto North St. Right at 4th traffic light (Hayestown Rd). Left at 
next traffic light (Tamarack Ave. becomes East Hayestown Rd). Hatters Park is on right after a quarter of a mile.
From I-84 West: Exit 6. Right at traffic light (North St), then right at next traffic light (Hayestown Rd).  Left at next traffic light 
(Tamarack Ave. becomes East Hayestown Rd). Hatters Park is on right after a quarter of a mile.

+ + + + + +
MEETINGS:  Danbury Ski Club will hold a business meeting on the first Thursday of each month at 7:30 pm.  Boards of 
Director Meetings are held the third Thursday of each month and are open to all…you can listen, comment. Except for certain 
special programs, meetings are held at Hatters Park. Additional meetings may be scheduled at the discretion of the BOD.  
Please check DSC’s website, www.DANBURYSKI.com for the latest information. 

  Danbury Ski Club is on SOCIAL MEDIA! 
Follow us on twitter: #danburyskiclub 

Visit our Danbury Ski Club Facebook page to get quick updates on our events and activities. 
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(Written by Joy Seri.Thx) 


